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Taxpayers in Oregon are suffering due to the poor leadership and outrageous 

policies in Oregon. An increase in property taxes is not a solution for anyone, 

especially small business owners who are still recovering from Covid policies that 

destroyed their businesses. Why is there a need to rush a bill like this? The public 

safety crisis we are currently facing is due to the rampant homelessness and drug 

abuse issues that Oregon is failing to address. Our family strongly encourages 

Oregon lawmakers to vote no on this amendment.  


